Notice of Meeting

Cabinet Member for Localities and 5‘13‘

Community Wellbeing Decisions ~ SURREY

Date & time Place Contact Chief Executive
Wednesday, 9 Mess Conference Andrew Baird or Rianna David McNulty
March 2016 at 3.30 Room, County Hall, Hanford
pm Kingston upon Room 122, County Hall
Thames. KT1 2DN Tel 020 8541 7609 or 0208
213 2662

andrew.baird@surreycc.gov.uk or
rianna.hanford@surreycc.gov.uk

We’re on Twitter:
@SCCdemocracy

If you would like a copy of this agenda or the attached papers in
another format, eg large print or braille, or another language please
either call 020 8541 9122, write to Democratic Services, Room 122,
County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston upon Thames, Surrey KT1
2DN, Minicom 020 8541 8914, fax 020 8541 9009, or email
democratic.services@surreycc.gov.uk.

This meeting will be held in public. If you would like to attend and you
have any special requirements, please contact Andrew Baird or

Rianna Hanford on 020 8541 7609 or 020 8213 2662.

Elected Members
Mr Richard Walsh
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AGENDA

1

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

To receive any declarations of disclosable pecuniary interests from
Members in respect of any item to be considered at the meeting.

PROCEDURAL ITEMS

Members' Questions

The deadline for Members’ questions is 12pm four working days before
the meeting (3 March 2016).

Public Questions

The deadline for public questions is seven days before the meeting (2
March 2016)

Petitions

The deadline for petitions was 14 days before the meeting, and no
petitions have been received.

EMERGENCY SERVICES COLLABORATION - INTEGRATED FUEL (Pages 1
MANAGEMENT - 32)

The blue light partners (Surrey Fire and Rescue Service, West Sussex
Fire and Rescue Service, East Sussex Fire and Rescue Service, Surrey
and Sussex Police) across Surrey and Sussex are working together to
create an integrated transport function, to improve efficiency and
effectiveness of operations.

In order to facilitate this, agreement is sought to adopt an integrated
vehicle fuel system across partners, funded by £0.4m from the Fire
Transformation Fund grant.

David McNulty
Chief Executive
Published: Tuesday, 1 March 2016
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